
                                                                              PRAISES 
 
This past month has flown by with so much happening! From leaving Cambodia 
after our summer there, to reuniting with family, and now diving back into the 
final three months of deputation, we have been blessed every step of the way. 
Since being back in the States, we’ve shared our ministry with churches in 
Indiana, Florida, Texas, Kentucky, and are now headed to Oklahoma! God has 
been moving in powerful ways, and we are excited to see what He has in store. 
 
The two months we spent in Cambodia were a blessing and incredibly busy. We 
had been asking for prayer about long-term visas, finding a home, kid's 
schooling, and adjusting as a family—and God answered so many of those 
prayers! We were able to secure 12-month extendable business visas, we found a 
home with a 3-year contract, and we’ve already started settling in by moving 
and furnishing everything we brought. Our visit to LOGOS International School 
in Phnom Penh was incredible, and we’re thrilled to have the kids attend. We’re 
excited about their vision to make Christ known through Christian education 
across Cambodia! Arya still talks about Cambodia every day, and it’s clear the 
kids are ready to return. God is good! 
 
The transition back into deputation has had its challenges, especially with Kal 
just getting adjusted to a regular schedule in Cambodia, but the kids are 
enjoying traveling again. The churches we’ve visited these last three weeks have 
been a huge encouragement, with so many people eager to hear what God is 
doing in Cambodia. We are beyond excited to return in January and continue 
the work. Thank you all for keeping us in your prayers! 
 
We also want to update you on our one-time setup costs. So far, we’ve raised a 
little over 10% of our goal, which covers home setup, language school, kids' 
schooling, and ministry vehicles. While the total goal is large, we are confident 
in God’s provision through your generosity and our efforts to save. If you feel led 
to give toward our setup costs, you can mark your donation as ‘Special.’ We 
appreciate your support and prayers as we prepare for this next chapter! 
 
Thank you for continuing to stand with us in prayer, & support. Your partnership 
is vital, and we look forward to sharing more about what God is doing in 
Cambodia in the coming months!   
                                                                           PRAYERS 
 
Here are a few ways you can join us in prayer over the next month: 
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philip@wrightsincambodia.com 

sarah@wrightsincambodia.com 

(765) 244-0683

@WrightsInCambodia

WrightsInCambodia.com
Sending Church: 

New Life Baptist Church 

Wabash, IN.

P.O. Box 1045 

Springfield, Mo 65801

CONNECT

- For safe travels as we are going to be 

driving many miles in the next 3 

months. 

 

- For many open doors to share the 

Gospel as we travel and share our 
vision for Cambodia.

- For continued financial provision for 
our setup costs as we prepare for our 
permanent move to Cambodia in 

January!

Made it back to the states and spent a 

few days at home with family before 

the final 3 months of deputation! 

We got to be with some 'old friends' 

from New Life! Blessed to share our 

ministry at The Cross!

Oak Hill BC's Mission Conference was 

amazing! We made many new friends 

and got to meet some fellow 

missionaries in SE Asia, the Trills! 

Thankful for new ministry partners.


